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Hello:

We're installing new bike facilities as soon as September 22-25, beginning Friday evening and wrapping
up early Monday morning. Prep work will occur during the week of September 18. This schedule is
weather permitting and may change.

What to expect during installation:

e Week before installation
0 Prepping new signals and parking changes
0 Marking locations of new protected bike lanes and posts
e Weekend installation
0 Grinding off old pavement markings
Striping lanes and adding posts
Directing traffic with flaggers and police
Keeping access to driveways and alleys maintained
Noise variance permit: Residents can expect construction noises from 9 PM, Friday,
September 22, to 5 AM, Monday, September 25. Noises can include grinding,
generators, blowers, and trucks
e Late October
0 Install planter boxes with established plants
0 Maintain plants (ongoing)
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During installation, please be safe in work zones:
e Reduce speeds
e Use caution
e Keep a safe distance from construction equipment and workers

If you have any questions or concerns, contact us. Thank you for your patience and understanding
during installation.

Sincerely,

Dan Anderson

(206) 684-8105 | PikePineMobility@seattle.gov
www.seattle.gov/transportation/PikePineMobility.htm
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